Please improve traffic and safety for all Oregon road users by voting YES on SB574!
| and many of my friends ride motorcycles in Oregon, and we have noticed more and more instances of drivers not paying attention

or leaving us enough space, this bill will give us the right to a little extra space when our safety requires it. Thank you for
representing me and your other constituents, your yes vote on this bill will directly increase my safety, and reduce traffic, please

don't underestimate your responsibility to update and improve this Oregon law!



